
 

 

Press Release 

EPM and the CCCI consortium reached a 
comprehensive preliminary agreement to extend 

contract in Hidroituango 

 
EPM reports to the public: 

 
After multiple meetings, the Company reached a comprehensive preliminary 
agreement on the night of Wednesday, November 24, with the 
representatives of the CCCI consortium, in charge of the main civil works in 
the Ituango Hydroelectric Project. 
 
This comprehensive pre-agreement will allow the contract, which expires on 
December 31, to be extended in eight more months from January 1, 2022, 
plus three months as a splice period. 
 
The extension of the contract between EPM and the construction consortium 
CCCI would make it possible to guarantee the continuity of the works in the 
future Hydroelectric Plant and comply with the schedules foreseen for the 
start of the commercial operation of the first two power generation units in 
the second half of 2022. 
 
Both EPM and the CCCI consortium carry out additional internal procedures 
that are necessary before signing the agreement reached as soon as possible. 
 
Medellín, November 25, 2021 
 


